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I oppose further taxation.   

 

There is high risk of throwing seniors, disabled and other limited income Oregonians 

out of their homes furthering the homeless crisis which is already costing Oregonians 

in many ways including crime and drugs. If they are taxed out of their homes we are 

only perpetuating the issues which are currently out of control. 

 

We cannot afford more taxes.  What is public safety? More reckless spending.  


